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As we approach the start of the summer holidays, I would like to say how proud I
am of the pupil’s efforts this academic year. Our Year 11 and Post 16 pupils worked
tirelessly throughout the summer examination series and other Year groups, through
all of their assessments in each subject.

A copy of our latest Newsletter can be found on the website:-
https://bloxwichacademy.co.uk/newsletters/ where you will be able to catch up on
all of the activities pupils have taken part in this last term.

A reminder that Breakfast Club is open from 7.45am each day.

Two important dates for the diary:-

Friday 24t November 2023 — half day closing — Mock Moderation
Friday 15t March 2024 - half day closing — Mock Moderation

I thank you in support of any inconvenience this may cause.

We welcome our new Year 7 pupils and Year 11 pupils back to school on Tuesday 5t
September. All pupils should be on the school site no later than 8.30am as lessons
will begin at 8.40am prompt. Year 8, 9 and 10 pupils will return on Wednesday 6t
September. Please ensure that all pupils have the correct uniform, including a bag
large enough to contain an A4 folder with a pencil case and stationery.

Due to the ever-increasing cost of living we have made the decision to increase the
Meal Deal to £2.40 from September. All pupils on Free School Meals will be
allocated 80p between 8.30am and 11.59am to encourage pupils to eat breakfast.

Once again, thank you for all your support and I wish you all the very best and look
forward to welcoming your child back in September.

Yours sincerely

M

A Seager
Headteacher
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